
 

CORD IOL 

 
Are you in need of cataract surgery? Are you looking for a solution that may also eliminate or reduce 

your need for glasses? 

 

Dr. Richard Hoffman is currently participating in a research study to evaluate an investigational 

intraocular lens (IOL) for patients with cataracts.  

 

If you have cataracts, you may be eligible to participate in this research study.  

 

Now is a great time to come in for an evaluation. For more information or to set up an appointment, 

please call (541) 687-2110 or email Stephanie Neubert at stephanie@finemd.com. 

 

You may be a candidate if:  

• You have cataracts in both eyes 

• You are 22 years or older 

• You have had no previous eye surgeries 

• You have no ocular health issues other than cataracts (i.e. glaucoma, macular degeneration)  

• You have no systemic health issues or autoimmune conditions  

• You are not taking certain medications such as Flomax  

 

To learn more about the CORD, IOL click here. 

 

Click here goes to https://clinicaltrials.gov/ct2/show/NCT03179397 
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